
DepEd ADVISORY No. 95, s. 2012 
In compliance with DepED Order No. 39, s. 2009 

this advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials and personnel 
(visit DepEd website at www.deped.gov.ph) 

February 22, 2012 
 
 

REGIONAL CONFERENCE ON SCHOOL LIBRARIANSHIP 
 

 The Ateneo de Manila University (ADMU)-Rizal Library, Ateneo High School 
Educational Media Center, Private Secondary School Administrators Association of the 
Philippines (PRISSAAP) and the Philippine Association of School Librarianship, Inc. 
(PASLI), in collaboration with the International Association of School Librarianship 
(IASL) will hold the Regional Conference on School Librarianship with the theme 
“Directions for the Future of School Libraries” on April 26-27, 2012 at the Bacolod 
Pavillon Hotel, Bacolod City, Negros Occidental. 
 
 The Conference aims to bring together school librarians in the regions to 
establish and strengthen relationships, and support regional cooperation of school 
librarians. 

 
The target participants to this activity are the teachers and school librarians. 
 
Each participant will be charged a registration fee as follows: 

 
Participant Fee Provision 

Live-in Participant PhP4,000.00 shared room accommodations, 
food, conference kit, and 
certificate 

Live-out Participant PhP3,500.00 food, conference kit, and 
certificate 

 
Check payments should be made payable to ADMU. 
 
For more information, interested participants may contact: 
 
    Ms. Lourdes T. David 
    Director, Rizal Library 
    Ateneo de Manila University 
    E-mail Address:  ltdavid@ateneo.edu 
 
    Mr. Fernan R. Dizon 
    E-mail Address:  fdizon@ateneo.edu 
 
    Ms. Karryl Kim A. Sagun 
    E-mail Address:  ksagun@ateneo.edu 
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